
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 
Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

1 August 2018 

 

President: Jaime Packett brought meeting to order 1930.   

 

Two members excused from meeting Melvin Cockrell and Debbie 
Evans. 

Finance Jeanne Widenmyer:  Spent $10,500 last month, $9,000 was 
paid for our insurance. 

President Jaime Packett:  Going to schedule a meeting with the 
Rappahannock Record reporter.  If anyone wants to talk with her 
let me know.  There is an article in the Sentinel giving our 
side of the story quoting Valerie Barton.  

Can’t find a local attorney, going to have to go outside the 
county.  The County has bought land and plans on building a 
50X50 metal building.  

Mary Steed Ewell asked Jaime how many calls we missed. We don’t 
have the statistics only how many we ran for the month which was 
10.  Mary suggested we put an article in the paper calling for 
EMTs and just plain volunteers. She volunteered to work 
something up.  She also suggested we plan ahead, for example, 
Open House day, future chicken dinners. Etc.   

Captain not present so Jaime presented the EMS Camp Program for 
middle school students for Aug 26, 27, and 28th. 

New ice machine is available.  Plans for the purchase of a 
freezer with bags for $500.   

Melvin is going to become certified for EVOC training.   

Going to put PPCRs in the squads for use when the computer is 
malfunctioning.   

*Motion made by Valerie Barton to purchase Three (3) 
programmable thermostats.  Paul Ryan will install them. 
Second Zoie Sadler 
All approved 

Vehicle Officer Charles Howard:  44 back in the shop.  Step is 
causing problems. 



New regulation vests are on each squad. If you use one put it 
back.   

Infection Control Jim Webber:  Jim asked for more details 
concerning our insurance coverage. Handed out cards to designate 
a beneficiary.  The card will be kept with each member’s file. 

Jaime is going to get more inform about our coverage. 

Old Business:  Sterile water needed on squads. 

Jaime talked with John Hodges, attorney. He said he would give 
us free advice but not represent us.  He is willing to meet with 
us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 1925.   

Minutes respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 
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